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Chic/Com/207/4/2010 November 18, 2010

Dear S(ﬁmw ;

Thank you for your email of November 14, 2010. I would like to thank
you for having invited me to attend the Ist Anniversary celebrations of the
India Chamber of Commerce, Minnesota and the opportunity to meet a number
of people during the event.

2. I shall be glad to extend Consulate’s cooperation in your efforts to forge
new relationships with other Chambers and trade bodies, which will be
beneficial to the development of trade and business relations between India and
USA.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Mukta D. Tomar)

Mr. Seann Nelipinath,

President & Director,

India Chamber of Commerce,

7760 France Avenue South, Suite 1100,
Minneapolis, MN 55435



